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National Grid have reviewed the Statement 

for Gas Transmission Connection 

Charges.  The purpose is carry out an 

annual review. 

A consultation has been open on this review 

and revised statement as a result. 

Connection Charging Statement annual review
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What are proposed  changes? 

PARCA

• New Simple Admin fee added to allow for unsold only at existing sites. 

Currently have to pay the lowest PARCA fee of £53k

• No other changes to PARCA fees proposed

Review outcomes
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What are proposed  changes? 

Connection

• Uplift to Standard Design fixed fee in line with latest handbook rates (+£300)

• No other changes to connection fees proposed

Review outcomes
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Other changes

• Diagram added for clarification of applicable fees. 

• Clarification around modifications added

• Will take the opportunity to refresh document onto latest NG template when 

published. 

Review outcomes
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Next Steps – proposed timeline
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Nicola.j.lond@nationalgrid.com

Contact:  

mailto:Nicola.j.lond@nationalgrid.com

